09/03/21

Dear Parents of Rainbow Door,

Hello! This week we talked about class rules. During Circle Time, the teacher explained the
importance of rules and what they were. Some of which are: #1. Being responsible-#2. Respect others-
#3. Raise your hand to speak-#4. Listen when others are speaking-#5. Help clean up. We also talked
about the weather, the calendar and sang the morning songs.

The children strengthened their gross motor skills by skipping, riding bicycles, going up and down the
stairs/slides, and throwing/catching balls on the playground. We also read some fantastic stories like:
“Hands Are Not For Hitting,” “I Have Manners,” “Little Quacks New Friends,” and “Pete the Cat: Too Cool
for School.” During music and movement, the children had a blast dancing to songs.

For art, the children enjoyed using play-doh to create the first letter of their name. They were so happy
to see the result! Also, using the Do-A-Dot markers, they decorated their class folders with colors of
their choice. The children were so excited to trace their names with a pencil. They also had a free art day
to create art with different materials, and the results were beautiful. Lastly, they tried their best to lace
some beads to perfect their fine motor skills.

Parents, please label everything that belongs to your child with his/her name (shirt, shorts, pants,
underwear, socks, fabric mask). This includes extra clean clothing and sweaters.

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday as it is a holiday. Parents, please remember to wash
your child’s blanket over the weekend to be brought back on Tuesday. If you received any dirty clothes,
please send a clean change of clothing for next week. Thank you so much for all you do.

Quote of the week: “The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you.” —B.B.
King

Have a great long weekend!

Mrs. Miriam Salas

Ms. Fabi



